
The March meeting of the Johnstown Town Board was called to order at 6 pm. 

Present: Rob Mawhinney, Brad Mair, Scott Fleming, Jeff Hillmann, Jim O’Leary, 

Patsy Weber. Absent: Mary Mawhinney. The pledge was recited. 

The agenda was reviewed and approved on a Mair/O’Leary motion.  

Chief Pickering discussed the 3 interns that have been hired for the Milton station. 

The cost will be 28,000 for the town share. An O’Leary/Mair motion to approve 

carried. 

The treasurer’s report was read and approved pm a Fleming/O’Leary motion. A 

Mair/Hillmann motion to transfer fund and pay the bills carried. There were no 

unusual bills. 

Citizen input- 

Garbage update- they are switching to Monday pickup. 

The plan is for $25,000 in crack filling. The ride along with the county for road 

work will be Tuesday March 19. 

Community Center discussion- they are still getting information on the high 

nitrates and what can be done will be discussed at the annual town meeting along 

with the rental fees. 

Zoning officer report- 

Set next meeting date April 15 at 6. The annual town meeting to immediately 

follow. 

Meeting adjourned. 


